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Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope everyone enjoyed the longer weekend; it is a shame the sunshine only really appeared once we 
came back to school and work! Although we have had a slightly shorter week in school, it hasn’t stopped 
the amount of learning and excellent examples of resilience and determination shown by the children 
across the school.  
 
Year 6 have completed their final preparations and are more than ready to face the challenges of their SATs 
next week. We are all very proud of them and know they are going to try their absolute best. This 
weekend, they need to focus on having fun outside and not worry about what next week will bring.  
 
In assembly today we celebrated the children who have achieved the certificate of excellence or the values 
award in their class for the week:  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 won the attendance award again this week with a fabulous 98%, they are showing the rest of the 
school how it is done!  
 
These children have gained their 50 reads prize this week and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book 
vending machine: Taiya in Year 2, Harper, Jesse, Arisha, Arya, David and Connie in Year 3, Dominika in Year 
4, Shaun, Ana-Beatriz and Gergana in Year 5 
 
Another big well done to everyone for a super week of learning!   
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With the warmer weather finally showing an appearance, please can you make sure your child comes to 
school with a named sun hat and cream applied every day.  They also need a named water bottle every 
day, due to the importance of keeping hydrated in warm weather, we will happily refill their water bottles 
up if needed through the day. We will be making use of our outdoor learning spaces at all times, whilst 
ensuring the children are safe and not in direct sunlight for too long in the middle of the day.  
 
Wishing everyone a lovely, sunny weekend. Enjoy the sunshine but stay safe!  
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs week 

2:30-3:30pm Domestic Abuse drop in session  
 

Monday 20th May and Tuesday 21st May – KS2 Science 

show 

Author visit – Tom Percival  
 

Friday 24th May – End of Term 5 
 

Monday 3rd June – Start of Term 6 

Year 6 residential trip to Hill End 
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